
I live in the Riverwood Planned Community in the Argay Neighborhood of East Portland. 
 
I am among those residents who are requesting that all the R-3 zoned land in the Argay 
Neighborhood be  
reclassified to R-5 or R-7 single-family residential, and the proposed Mixed Employment 
areas (Change 287, 288,289 located on the corner of 122nd and Shaver and 290 
located at the corner at the SW corner of NE 147th and Sandy.) also be reclassified too 
R-5 or R-7 single family. Also I support change #688 along NE 148th Avenue north of I-
84. 
 
We have so many low income apartments  surrounding us and warehouses and 
businesses. There are warehouses up and down Airport Way and Marine Dr. and lots of 
them are empty. The only green space we have is Rossi's farm and Argay Park. Even 
Argay park is right next to low income apartments and businesses.  
 
I want to keep Argay a family-friendly neighborhood. 
 
 
Ruth Long 
4226 NE 125th Pl 
Portland, Ore 
ruthlong5345@comcast.net 


